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Suicide and Suicide Attempts                  

Toll on Society

 10th leading cause of death 
among Americans

 In 2016,  44,193 people died 
by suicide in 2016

 More than 1.3 million 
people reported making a 
suicide attempt in the past year

 It is estimated that between 

6 and 32 survivors exist 
for each suicide

 Approximately 7% of the U.S. 
population knew someone who 
died by suicide during the past 
12 months

 Overall, suicide rates have 

increased 28% from 2000 to 
2015



Risk Factors for Suicide
 Family history of suicide

 Family history of child maltreatment

 Previous suicide attempt(s)

 History of mental disorders, particularly clinical depression

 History of alcohol and substance abuse

 Feelings of hopelessness

 Impulsive or aggressive tendencies

 Cultural and religious beliefs (e.g., belief that suicide is noble resolution of a personal dilemma)

 Local epidemics of suicide

 Isolation, a feeling of being cut off from other people

 Barriers to accessing mental health treatment

 Loss (relational, social, work, or financial)

 Physical illness

 Easy access to lethal methods

 Unwillingness to seek help because of the stigma attached to mental health and substance abuse 

disorders or to suicidal thoughts

Protective Factors for Suicide

• Effective clinical care for mental, physical, and 

substance abuse disorders

• Easy access to a variety of clinical interventions and 

support for help seeking

• Family and community support (connectedness)

• Support from ongoing medical and mental health 

care relationships

• Skills in problem solving, conflict resolution, and 

nonviolent ways of handling disputes

• Cultural and religious beliefs that discourage suicide 

and support instincts for self-preservation



Rees-Jones Trauma Center at Parkland

Approach to Suicide Prevention
Influencing Policy & Legislation

• Establish effective, sustainable, and collaborative suicide 

prevention program

• Increase licensed and certified professionals who have 

acquired knowledge and skills in suicide assessment, treatment, 

and management

Changing Organizational Practices

• Integrate suicide screen tools across all system access points • Increase dissemination within organizations of the National 

Suicide Prevention Lifeline and CRISIS Text Line

Fostering Coalitions & Networks

• Develop and sustain partnerships to advance suicide 

prevention and treatment

Educating Providers

• Increase knowledge of suicide risk and protective factors  • Peer support programs within hospital

Promoting Community Education

• Encourage responsible media reporting of suicide • Promote understanding of recovery from mental and 

substance abuse disorders 

Strengthening Individual Knowledge & Skills

• SBIRT

• Mental Health Assessments

• Promote efforts to reduce access to lethal means

• Increase self-help skills



Influencing Policy & Legislation

Contact with the health care system is common in the 

days, weeks, and months leading up to a suicide attempt:

Emergency Department

40% had contact within 1 year 
before death 

3-11% of patients who present 
to the ED for a non-psychiatric 

health CC acknowledge SI

Primary Care Provider

77% had contact within 1 year 
before death

45% within 1 month prior to 
death

Mental Health Provider

24% had contact within 1 year 
before death 

19% within 1 month prior to 
death



Changing Organizational Practices

 Strengthen Access and Delivery of Suicide Care



ED – located in triage 

navigator

Inpatient – located in admission navigator

Changing Organizational Practices



Changing Organizational Practices

Depending on the patient’s responses, you could have 

anywhere from 3 questions to 6 questions:

3 question example:

6 question example:



Changing Organizational Practices



 Patients identified to be at moderate risk using the C-

SSRS:

 Will be assessed by a behavioral health clinician

 Will be provided with appropriate outpatient mental health 

resources

 Patients identified to be at high risk using the C-SSRS:

 Will have 1:1 observation

 Will be placed on suicide precautions

 Will be assessed by a behavioral health clinician who will 

determine the appropriate level of care

Changing Organizational Practices



Fostering Coalitions & Networks

 Partnerships to advance suicide prevention and treatment



Educating Providers

Resources

 Texas
 Zero Suicide in Texas

 Suicide Prevention Resource 
Center

 Texas Suicide Prevention 
Council

 National
 Preventing Suicide:  A Technical 

Package of Policies, Programs, 
and Practices

 CDC Suicide Prevention 
Strategies

 SAMHSA’s National Registry of 
Evidence-Based Programs and 
Practices



Promoting Community Education

 Exposure to sensationalized or otherwise uninformed 

reporting on suicide may heighten the risk of suicide 

among vulnerable individuals and can inadvertently 

contribute to what is known as suicide contagion

 Recommendations for Reporting on Suicide 

(http://www.reportingonsuicide.org)



Strengthening Individual Knowledge & 

Skills



Suicide

 Suicide is a major public health issue

 Should be addressed through the development of 

effective screening and prevention programs
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